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Chairperson’s Summary 
 
 
We had up to 154 participants at the meeting to discuss How Safety and Security Regulators overcame 

challenges during the COVID-19 Pandemic. 

 

At today’s meeting, seven representatives from Member States authorities – from Argentina, China, 

Mauritius, Pakistan, South Africa, the United Kingdom and the United States – shared their experience 

and action plans to keep ensuring nuclear and radiation safety and security during such special 

circumstances. They also explained how they remained ready to intervene in case of a nuclear or 

radiological emergency. 

The Secretariat also presented its initiatives to support the MS and mentioned the preparation of a 

technical report on countries’ experience in maintaining safety, security and reliable operation during 

the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 


